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Student Announcements: April 14, 2016 
 
Breakfast for Friday: Cinnamon Roll 
Lunch for Friday: French Bread Pizza, Romaine, Fruit & Milk.  
          PB & J- Only Alternate 
 

 
 
*8th graders: There will be a Freshman Orientation/registration meeting with 
parents Thursday, April 14 at 7:00. Please plan to attend so you can work with 
your parents to select the courses you want to take next year. 
 
 
- The Leigh-Clarkson FCCLA chapter will be hosting a dodgeball tournament 
Saturday, April 16 at Clarkson High School.  
The first round will begin at 10 am.  
If you're interested in forming a team of 10 people or less, contact Shelby Fuhr 
at 402-615-2674 or sfuhr@leigh.esu7.org.The entry fee for the tournament will 
be $5 per person on a team. The winning team will receive a cash prize. Please 
contact Shelby if you have any questions. 
 
 
*Cheer Practices:  Saturday April 16, 10am-12pm Elem. 
 
 
*Cheer & Dance Tryouts Friday April 29: 5-7pm High School Gym. Open to 
anyone grades 8-11. Information packets in the office. 
 
 
-Reminder to students registering for grades 10-12 next year, to have your 
registration forms completed and turned in to your google classroom by Friday. 
Let Mrs. Fernau know if you need some help. If you are signing up for Art, 
there is a $10 fee that must be paid before you can get into the class. You can 
make that payment to Mrs. Fernau as well. 
 
 
-Mrs. Domogalla is looking for H.S. students to help DJ the 5th-6th grade dance 
and J.H. dance on April 29th from 6pm-9:30pm. This is a great community 
service hour opportunity for students that still need to get additional hours. 
Please contact Mrs. Domogalla if you are interested. 
 
 
 
 
An information sheet will be sent home with your student but these are also on  
the front page of the school website at www.scs-ne.org  
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